
Curb Side Chipping

The City of Schertz provides a Curb Side Chip Service during the year for Schertz Residents. Chipping service will be performed on Fridays during normal business hours. It is the

responsibility of the resident to contact Public Works at 210.619.1800 to schedule appointments. Appointments for the week must be made by Thursday, at 3:00PM. Calls made

after this time will be placed on the next week’s service. In the event of overload, chip jobs not done Friday will be completed the following Monday.

 

All brush and tree limbs must be at front curb and stacked neatly for easy access City employees will not go into private property to drag brush/tree limbs to front of house, they

will not enter alleys to chip brush. No Exceptions. Stumps will not be chipped, but must be accessible and able to be lifted by a person to be removed from location. This is a

Residential Service Only. No Commercial Lots or Lot Clearing will be accepted. No lumber will be chipped. If there is a question upon the area where the limbs will be located, a

city employee will be sent to the location for visual approval before name is added to list.

 

A fee of $25.00 per half-hour will be assessed for pickup and chipping (charge will appear on customer water bill). Chips will not be shoveled out of truck or shot into yard with

chipper. 


